SEPTEMBER 2020 COMMKIT – ISSUES

Make Your Voice Heard in November


There’s an old political saying, “if you’re not at the table, you’re on the menu.” This adage is the perfect answer to the question, “why vote?” It’s a blunt description of what happens when you don’t engage in the political process. 

If you don’t vote, you’re not only missing the opportunity to support a candidate that shares your views and concerns, you’re allowing others to chart a course that impacts your future. That’s why we’re encouraging all [CO-OP NAME] members to recognize National Voter Registration Day on September 22, 2020.  The deadline to register to vote in the November state and federal general election in Tennessee is October 5.

“Increasingly, we are quick to voice our opinions on social media but less likely to actually vote,” says [CO-OP MANAGER, TITLE]. “Voting is incredibly important for rural communities. What we say on Facebook doesn’t matter, but pushing the button in the voting booth does. Voting keeps elected officials accountable, and elections are a direct and tangible source of feedback.”

Learn more about the upcoming election and register to vote at govoteTN.com.



